
“On our way, on the MOVE every day, to be WORLD class.” 

Principal Panda Post 

Cafeteria Monitors:  Starting Oct. 3, cafeteria monitors and members of the school leadership team will 
be monitoring students in the cafeteria for lunch.  Teachers will be given a well deserved duty free lunch.  
We will be reviewing cafeteria procedures with students in order to have the safest and cleanest environ-
ment for lunch.   

Bus Transportation:  Parents of K-2 bus riders – Be sure to have bus tag numbers with you daily to show 
the driver to receive your child.  There are frequent subs on buses, so drivers are required to check tag 
numbers.  If the parent does not have the tag, the student has to be returned to the school for pickup.  
This can lead to suspension from the bus, so have those tags every day! 

October Calendar 

6th:   

6th: PTA/SIC Meeting 6pm  

7th: Wear Blue—NATIONAL BULLYING 

PREVENTION DAY 

11th: 2nd Grade PTA program 

14th:  Trunk or Treat 

21st: No school for students ** 

2 4 - 2 8 t h :   R ed  R i b bo n  Wee k  

26th: Early Dismissal 11 am 

26th: Storybook Character Day             
 8 am 

28th: Terr i f ic Kids 7:45am/

 Spir i t  Day  

 

Afternoon Procedures 

Students being picked up before the end of the school day must be signed out in the main office by a person listed on the 

emergency card with picture I.D. Please do not sign students out during the last 30 minutes of the school day (after 1:35) 

except for emergencies. If students have afternoon appointments, they should be signed out prior to this time. This is the 

busiest time for our office staff, and they need to spend their time helping with transportation and afternoon procedures. 

Any student going home a different way than usual must have a written note from a parent stating the reason for the change 

in transportation, how the student will be getting home, and a telephone number so the note can be verified, if need-

ed.  Riding home on a different bus is generally not allowed.  Phone calls for transportation changes WILL NOT be accept-

ed.  Faxes are accepted in an emergency & should include a copy of the parent’s ID.   

Daily pick up needs to be done using the car rider line, not the front office.  Students will not be called down to the office after 

1:35 until dismissal. 

If you live in the vicinity of the school and have your child walk home or you walk to school to pick up your child, please fill out 

a walker contract and return it to the front office.  Only those with an approved contract on file will be allowed to pick up 

children on the sidewalk beyond the lead bus.  

Mission:  Spann Elementary provides opportunities to meet the academic, social and emotional needs of all learners. 

Vision:  Spann Elementary desires to prepare all students for the world by valuing diversity, opening their minds through 

personalized learning and encouraging them to be lifelong learners in the global community. 

The referral process for cognitive abilities screening is open for any students in 
3rd- 8th grade that are NOT already stated identified for GATE. The referral 
process end at midnight on October 17, 2022. This is a cognitive screener for 
academic giftedness. This screener is used in combination with a student’s ac-
ademic achievement and intellectual/academic performance data from 
throughout the year.  

You are able to find the referral process on our school webpage, the Cognitive 
Abilities Screening icon shown below appears. 
By clicking this icon, information about the cog-
nitive screener can be found (English and Span-
ish). This information will direct you to the Par-
ent Portal where you can read additional details 
about the screening process and give permis-
sion to have your student tested later this fall. 
Note that there are links to videos in the an-
nouncement should you need guidance in how 
to access to Parent Portal. 
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Book Character Dress-Up Day  
It’s that time of year again! We will 

be having our annual Book Charac-

ter Dress-Up Day on Wednesday, 

October 26th.  

 *Students who dress up that 

day must be a book character. 

*Students should bring the book with their 

character to the parade. 
*No scary, gory, or violent costumes/No 

weapons/No Character masks 

We can’t wait to see you dressed! 

2nd Grade Tes t ing  
It’s that time of the year when we administer fall 
testing programs to second graders. The South Caro-
lina Department of Education requires the admin-
istration, scoring, and re-porting of a norm-
referenced system of aptitude and achievement 
tests to help identify potential students for the aca-
demically gifted and talented programs.   Testing will 
begin October 10th 

Parent Involvement Center:   
Kaci Korian is our new parent liaison at 
the Parent Involvement Center behind 
Spann.  .  The Center will have story time 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10-12.   

mailto:volunteer@spannpta.org
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinktr.ee%2Fspannpta&data=05%7C01%7Ccleiendecker%40dorchester2.k12.sc.us%7C13d6320aab9744f7764f08da9d0b8eba%7Ce0ea099fd4f04e568e965c5ad6eedfb8%7C1%7C0%7C637994970236656654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb

